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With the return of Sagua la Grande to the limited autochthonous transmission phase, the Cuban 
Telecommunications Company (ETECSA) has rearranged the hours of service to the population.
According to Yenifer Álvarez, a commercial executive in the territory, the multi-service center opens its 
doors to the public between 8:30 am and 4:00 pm.

During these hours, all services are provided, such as telephone bill payments, Nauta Hogar and card 
recharges, among others.

Internet browsing is also active only with two machines in the area in order to respect the social distancing 
measures, which means that access is limited.

Likewise, the sanitation measures established for the limited autochthonous transmission phase before 
entering the center are not to be violated.
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